From: Lisa Pedrini < lisa.pedrini@lilwat.ca > Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 4:40 PM
To: Tina Symko < tsymko@whistler.ca >

Cc: Luisa Burhenne < lburhenne@whistler.ca>; Kammi Wallace < kammi.wallace@lilwat.ca>

Subject: RE: Lil'wat First Nation Confirmation of Referral Submission

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the RMOW. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify that the sender is legitimate and know the content is safe.

Hello Tina,

Fortunately, we were able to review this item with our Referral Committee last night.

Please be advised that the Lilwat Nation supports the RMOW's funding application to the UBCM CEFP Disaster Risk Reduction funding stream to develop a Strategic Climate Risk and Resilience Assessment for Whistler on the condition that the Lilwat Nation be given the opportunity to engage with the RMOW during its development.

Let us know if there is anything further I can do to support this project.

Kúkwstuṁckacw, (Thank you)

## Lisa Pedrini, RPP, MCIP

Territory Land Use Manager 604-894-6115 ext. 2462 PO Box 602 82 IR No. 10 Road, Mount Currie, BC, V0N 2K0 www.lilwat.ca | lisa.pedrini@lilwat.ca

Pal7míntwal i ucwalmícwa múta7 ti tmicw The land and people are together as one



